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November 30, 2023 
 
Packetalk, 
The New Jersey Attorney General Law Enforcement Directive 2022-12 (“the Directive”) and 
Statewide ALPR Coordinator for the New Jersey Statewide Networked ALPR Program (NJ 
SNAP) established requirements that ALPR vendors must: 

• affirm compliance with the Directive 
• successfully implement APIs for: 

o LPR Search 
o Points of Interest 

• provide law enforcement agencies access to BOLO Lists (NCIC and MVC) 

Please allow this letter to serve as official notification that Packetalk has met all criteria to 
be a NJ SNAP Certified Vendor.  Continued compliance with the Directive, or any further 
updates to the Directive or policy created by NJ SNAP is expected. If compliance is no 
longer met, NJ SNAP will revoke certified vendor status and issue notification of same to 
Packetalk’s points of contact. If compliance is not rectified within a timeframe set forth by 
the Statewide ALPR Coordinator, NJ SNAP will further disseminate notice of status 
revocation to all NJ Agency ALPR Coordinators. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lt. Adam Polhemus #6422 
NJ Statewide ALPR Program Coordinator 
 


